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From: Jim Lee [mailto:leejskijrl@gmall.com] 
Sent: Friday, July 29, 2016 11:36 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb(a)puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Re: Proposed Duke Energy Cincinnati area Pipeline 

Hi, I attended Sharonville Duke Energy meeting Wednesday night. Was glad to see Hamilton 
Country Commisioners and local elected officials in attendance + hundreds of common folks like 
me. However, The Dxoke representatives were still just putting out their "line" and apparently not 
caring how the hundreds of citizens felt. Please don't let them put this dangerous pipeline 
through any of the proposed routes. 

Kind Regards 

Jim Lee 
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